
 
Year 5/6 Netball Match  
Tuesday 22nd  March 2022  

 

On Tuesday 22nd March, the year 5 and 6 Netball team played their first Netball league match away 

against Monkshouse Primary school.  

All the children played with fantastic energy, teamwork and determination.  

They unfortunately lost 5-4 with Monkshouse scoring the winning goal in the closing seconds of the 

match.   

All the children represented the school in an excellent manner displaying our 5Cs throughout the 

match.  This was the first time that the children had played together, and they should be very proud 

of their efforts!  

 

 

 


